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DATE: September 24, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Jefferson Doehling, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20190195-WS - Application for transfer of water and wastewater 
systems of Regency Utilities, Inc., and transfer of Certificate Nos. 641-W and 551-
S to Duval Waterworks, Inc., in Duval County. 

 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0267-PAA-WS, issued July 27 2020, this docket shall be 
closed administratively once Duval Waterworks, Inc. (DWI) has filed the required revised tariff 
sheets, provided proof of noticing, and has notified the Commission that it has adjusted its books 
in accordance with the Commission’s decision. DWI provided proof of noticing on August 25, 
2020, notified the Commission that is has adjusted its books on September 23, 2020, and has 
filed its revised tariff sheets. Staff determined that DWI has demonstrated compliance with Order 
No. PSC-2020-0267-PAA-WS and requests that this docket be closed administratively. 
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